
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Copenhagen, 14 January 2015 

 

INVITATION TO THE ASEM FORUM ON LIFELONG LEARNING 2015 RENEWING THE 
AGENDA, BALI, INDONESIA 

 

Dear Mr Anies Baswedan, 

I hereby send you the formal invitation letter to be a speaker in the ASEM forum on Lifelong 
Learning 2015 RENEWING THE AGENDA FOR LIFELONG LEARNING on 9-12 March 2015 at Grand 
Nikko, Nusa Dua, Bali, Indonesia. The forum is highly relevant because there is an urgent need to 
discuss this topic. In the contemporary economic crisis we need new visions and effective models for 
lifelong learning.  

 

The forum seeks to engage representatives from all 32 EU member states and 19 Asian countries 
under the auspices of the Asia-Europe Meeting (ASEM) to discuss and construct concepts and 
practices for lifelong learning. At the forum researchers, policymakers and practitioners will discuss 
contemporary possibilities of the need to renew the agenda of lifelong learning, key concepts for 
policies and practices in Asia and Europe and what role researchers and policy makers should play in 
creating lifelong learning opportunities for all in Asia and Europe. 

The forum is organized by the Department of Education, Aarhus University (ASEM LLL Hub); in 
cooperation with Danish Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Danish Ministry of Education, ASEM Education 
Secretariat under the Indonesian Ministry of Education and Culture and Asia-Europe Foundation 
(ASEF). 

 

I hope you – together with other stakeholders in the field of lifelong learning – will participate in the 
forum. You can find more information about the programme for the forum at the website 
http://asemforum2015.au.dk and sign up at the website http://auws.au.dk/ASEMLLLFORUM2015-
Special_Guests. You must sign up online before the deadline of 10 February 2015. 

 

ASEM LLL Hub Secretariat  

Department of Education  

Aarhus University  

Tuborgvej 164 

DK-2400 Copenhagen NV 

Denmark  

T: +45 26306685                                

E: asemLLL@edu.au.dk 

www.asemlllhub.org 
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Participation expenses 

The ASEM LLL Hub Secretariat will cover the forum costs, such as hotel, forum materials, meals, 
refreshments as well as a travel subsidy. 

As stated above, you can confirm your participation and request for Indonesian Visa supporting 
letter by filling this online registration form http://auws.au.dk/ASEMLLLFORUM2015-Special_Guests. 
You must sign up online before the deadline of 10 February 2015.  

 

ASEM Education and Research Hub for Lifelong Learning – ASEM LLL Hub – is a university network 
for collaboration between Asian and European countries with regard to the intersection between 
evidence-based research, research-based policy and research-informed practice.  

 

If you have further questions please contact us at asemLLL@edu.au.dk. 

 

I look forward to welcoming you at the ASEM Forum on Lifelong Learning 2015. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

Claus Holm 

Chair of ASEM LLL Hub 

Tuborgvej 164, 2400 Copenhagen NV  

Denmark 
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